
To: Oregon Legislature 
 
I just found out about this bill. I STRONGLY oppose such mandatory restrictions put on our children and 
their parents. It does not allow the parents to be parents and make decisons they feel are best for their 
children.  Even it is to decide not to have even just one of the shots! 
 
PLEASE do not approve this bill.  I am writing this same opposition to my own representative. 
 
Donetta Phelps 
Mc Minnville, Oregon 
971-237-6362 
 


